
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
        
 
 
 

 
 
  
         
 
  
  

 
 
 

 
        

  
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                            
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
        

    
 
 
 
 
                              
                        

       
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                      
       

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
August    7   Leigh School Cross Country 
 14    Interschool Cross Country, Warkworth 
 20    Mahurangi College to visit Yr 6 students 
 29    Auckland Art Gallery whole school trip  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 7th August 2019 

  

 

LEIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Hauraki Road, RD 5, Warkworth 

Phone:  (09) 4226 031 
Email:  office@leigh.school.nz  

www.leigh.school.nz 
www.facebook.com/LeighSchool 

Dates to Remember 
Upcoming events  :   
Aug 14 :  Interschool Cross Country 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Community fundraiser for Leigh School! 
 
We are also asking parents to please bake for our     
Mid-Winter Swim stall?  Preferably if people come 
to swim, bring their baked goods to the stall 
beforehand. If they are not coming to the swim, they 
can drop their baking off at Kate Shear’s house on 
Saturday. 
 
 
 

Working Bee 
A working bee is planned for Saturday 10th August 
starting at 12 noon.   Jobs include staining garden 
shed, erecting shelves, sorting Room 1, clearing 
rubbish into skip and various building repairs.  All 
volunteers appreciated.   Wil Searle BOT Property Rep  
 
Yummy Stickers 
Remember to bring your Yummy Stickers to the 
office as you collect them.  This promotion finishes 
at the end of September.  We are well on the way 
to choosing some great sports equipment.  Thank 
you to all those apple eaters in Leigh! 
 
 
Warkworth Museum Trip  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tena koutou 
 

We had a fantastic trip to the Warkworth 
Museum this Monday. I know from talking with 
many of our children that they really enjoyed 
the Museum, the old telephones were a 
particular highlight! Thank you very much to all 
the parents who helped us on the day. 
  
Last night Dominique and I attended an 
interesting talk by Marshall Diggs (MEd 
Leadership) called ‘Learning across generations’ 
held at Mahurangi College. It was through the 
Kahui Ako (Community of Learners – CoL that 
we are part of). This was an interesting talk 
designed to help people in leadership 
understand all the current generations of 
people (Boomer - Gen X - Millennial - Gen 
Z) that you may work with at your school, 
including the children which are Gen Z. 
  
Will Searle, our new Board member in charge of 
Property has organised a Working Bee this 
Saturday from 12 noon. We will be working 
through a list of jobs. Food and refreshments 
will be provided, see you there. 
  
Rachel 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Warkworth Museum Trip  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


